
From:   Larry Roe   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 05, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0859-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We will be operating as a secondary ground station for the Q-PACE cubesat.  The cubesat is operated by
the University of Central Florida.  They have previously filed, File No.: 0831-EX-CN-2017, which covers
both the UCF ground station and the cubesat transmitter.

If we need to duplicate that information in our filing, please let me know.

Thank you.


